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J. Dominic Monahan
Attorney at Law

May 14, 2013

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: Notice of Return to Operation: Station KPKL-FM, $pokane, Washington

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On November 21, 2012, Spokane Broadcasting Company, the licensee of Station
KPKL-FM, Spokane, Washington [Facility No. 392211, notified the Commission that it had
been forced to reduce power due to a failed transmitter, and requested authorization to use
the facilities of its booster station, KPKL-FM 1. Please be advised that as of January 18,
2013, Station KPKL(FM) resumed operation at 5 Kw of power pursuant to the STA granted
on January 17, 2013 (BSTA-20l21 12IIARR).

An extra copy of this transmittal letter is enclosed, as well as a pre-addressed, stamped
envelope. Please confirm your receipt of the filing of this notice by date stamping the extra
copy of this transmittal letter and returning it to the undersigned counsel.

Should additional information he desired concerning this notice, please contact the
undersigned counsel.

SPOKANE BROADCASTING COMPANY

.

Dominic Monahan, Counsel

JDMIn1k
Enclosures
cc: Denise Williams, FCC

Dale Bickel, FCC
Robert Fogal
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